
Project REAP: The Regional Educational 
Assistance Program is providing educational 
scholarships to young Thai collage age 
students to help further their education. These 
students are from under-privileged families. 
Several have moved out of the FWF project 
and they have transitioned into Project REAP. 
We now have the opportunity to walk with 
these young people through their collage 
education with financial assistance, life skills 
mentoring, and in some cases parenting. 
Others are young adults that we believe in 
and want to help. This year there are 10 Thai 
students that are being helped through Project 
REAP. Each student has gone through a 
personal interview with one of our Thai project 
staff, have gone through the application 
process and some have reached approval. 
Project REAP needs our prayers!

Regional Education Assistance Program

Pray for Thailand.
Thailand is the primary 
country where Firstlight 
is working. Your prayers 
throughout this year can 
make a difference.

Appointing Local 
Church Elders

Training In Myanmar
We taught a two day 
seminar to 40 local 
church leaders in the 
Agape Baptist Church, 
in Kaylaymyo, Myanmar. 
Debbie taught amazingly 
well on how to believe 
God for miracles, signs 

and wonders from the life of Christ, and 
from the story of the feeding of the five 
thousand. The country of Myanmar is 
definitely on our Holy Spirit radar screen 
over the next 1-3 years. Our goal is to 
DREAM... To participate with the Lord in 
bringing this nation into its eternal destiny 
by praying for and evangelizing the lost. 
Engaging the church. Equipping leaders. 
Sending workers. Going to the unreached. 
Advancing the Kingdom.

During our Easter Celebration Service, two Thai men were appointed 
as local elders in our Firstlight Fellowship Church, in Suwannakhuha, 
Thailand. It was exciting! This church is located in Nong Bua Lam Phu 
province and is being pastored by Laore Rakprakhun. She also leads a 
second church in the province as part of the Firstlight Fellowship Church 
Network. This particular day, I (Dan) preached live in two locations via 
Skype, and we also baptized five new believers in the Suwannakhuha 
church. It was very evident that JESUS is alive! The church was full! In 
fact, many participated in a ‘sunrise’ service earlier that day where prayer 
and reflection took place to ponder the scriptures and to recommit 
ourselves to Christ as the process of follow up continues there also.

APR - MAY - JUN 2015 

These mission highlights are taken from the Firstlight International monthly newsletters. To find out more 
about our projects, how to pray or to send a donation, visit us online, call, e-mail or write to us today!
Firstlight International, P.O. Box 252, Springdale, PA 15144-0252
www.firstlightinternational.net - info@firstlightinternational.net - 724.254.6145

Thank you for standing with us in this amazing  
work!  May these 2nd quarter 2015 Mission 
Highlights encourage faith and strengthen our 
partnership.  Together we are bringing Christ into    	
rural places in Thailand that have very little or no 	
	 Gospel witness in their communities.
	 As you read through each of these 		
	    stories, please do remember to pray 	
	    and rejoice with us!  What a mighty 	
	    God we serve!

	    Dan & Debbie Ecker
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